
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​         September 2025 

 

Second Grade Supply Letter       

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your family to second grade!  
We are looking forward to an exciting school year.  Below is a list of supplies that 
your child will need. Please make sure the items are clearly labeled with your 
child’s first and last name. 

 

Every student should bring: 
●​ 3 rolls of paper towels 
●​ 1 bottle of liquid hand soap 
●​ 2 boxes of tissues 
●​ 1 container Purell  
●​ White copy paper 8 ½ x 11 
●​ 1 container of Lysol or Clorox disinfecting wipes 

●​ Gallon size Ziploc bags 

 
We look forward to a great year with your child!        

   ​ ​  
Sincerely, 

  
 
The Second Grade Teachers 

  


